
 

 

September Newsletter 

 

Good afternoon, families 

The school year at Saint Mary’s Elementary is off to a good start! Thank you for everything that you 
are doing to support your children and to prepare them for a successful learning experience each 
day. 

 

8:45 Arrival at school 

8:55 Students line up and enter the building 

9:00  School Starts 

Please help your children to be on time. It helps everyone start their day’s 
routine together. 

 

A few things: 

Tomorrow, September 12 is wear Pink Day to acknowledge that we all Stand Up for 
Bullying. 

Tomorrow we will have our first fire drill. The classes have been practicing so they will know 
what to do and where to go 

Next week, we will be conducting a lock down drill. More information will come later. 

Picture day is September 25 

Retake day is October 29 

September 27 is we are encouraging everyone to wear orange to acknowledge Truth and 
Reconciliation Day. 

The National Truth and Reconciliation Day is Monday, September 30. There will be no 
school that day. 

Please remember to pack nut free snacks in lunches. 

FYI – it’s that time of year for wasps to be very present. 311 has been contacted and this 
morning we had some areas sprayed. Please be cautious in the yard. 

 

 


